
9th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our attendance was 93.8% last week. 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY – A massive ‘Thank You’ to everyone who joined in our WOW word dress up day. We were 

very impressed by the wonderful costumes and the teachers are looking forward to reading the WOW words in 

the children’s writing. We clearly have many parents who are very creative - so a big thank you! 

 

BOOK FAIR 

Thank you to everyone who bought a book at the Book Fair, your generosity and support for reading meant that 

we earned £401.00 of free books. The teachers have chosen some new books for the class libraries. 

 

PARENTS/CARERS’ EVENING. 

Thank you to everyone who attended. It was lovely to see so many of our children proudly showing you their 

work. Y5 will have their rearranged evening this week. 

 

JODRELL BANK/IRISH FESTIVAL Year 5 had a fantastic time at Jodrell Bank this week learning more about space 

and the stars. They have been busy preparing for the Irish Festival in Wythenshawe next week and I know that 

they are looking forward to attending. 

 

DOGS 

As you are aware dogs are not allowed on our premises. I need to let you know that a number of our children 

are scared of dogs and the presence of dogs on the drive and near the entrances is causing distress to 

them. Please could you be mindful of this and not stand near to the entrance with your dogs. Thank you for 

your understanding. 

 

ASH WEDNESDAY 

Thank you to Fr Robert for celebrating Ash Wednesday mass and to Year 6 for the beautiful readings. It was the 

perfect way to start Lent. 

 

We keep Pope Francis in our prayers as he remains unwell in hospital. 

 

I will keep you updated this week regarding our Lenten charitable work and additional prayer time this Lent. 

 

Y1 will begin our assemblies this week on Thursday 13th March at 9am. All are welcome. 

 

With prayers, 

 

 

Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 

 


